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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be celebrating ‘Environment Day’ with great 

enthusiasm on 4th June 2025. This year’s theme, ‘Beat Plastic Pollution’ emphasizes the urgent 

need to combat plastic waste and adopt sustainable practices. 

As part of this initiative, our school will be launching a ‘No Plastic Day’ challenge within the 

campus. We kindly request your support in ensuring that students refrain from bringing any plastic 

items to school on this day, including disposable plastics, bags, bottles, or wrappers.  

To make this celebration more impactful, students are encouraged to; 

• Wear green attire to symbolize our commitment to a healthier planet. 

• Create and wear a badge reflecting the theme to spread awareness among peers. 

In addition to the ‘No Plastic Day’ challenge, the celebration will feature a Green Pledge Wall, an 

Eco Walk, engaging Awareness Talks and exciting Quizzes to promote environmental 

consciousness among students. We hope this campaign will inspire students to minimize plastic 

use, which affects both the environment and human health. 

Your cooperation in supporting this campaign at home will reinforce the importance of reducing 

plastic use and adopting eco-friendly habits in daily life. Let’s work together to create a greener 

future for our children. 

Thank you for your support and participation. 

Please note that students must mandatorily wear the school badge. 
 

 

 

Principal 


